Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Ninon Wheatley <newheat@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 11:25 AM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Re: CU-15-00003 Wheatley

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello Lindsey,

I have given a great deal of thought into this and believe that i need to complete the CUP. After itis done I
have no idea what will happen with the project after it is completed.

Ninon Wheatley
Po Box 102 Thorp Wa 98946

On Feb 17, 2016, at 10:02 AM, Lindsey Ozbolt <lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Ninon,

Please find attached the Hearing Examiner’s recommendation on CU-15-00003. As outlined in a previous email, the next
step is to schedule the closed record hearing with the Board of County Commissioners. Please either email or call me
letting me know that you would like to move forward so that I can schedule the meeting with the BOCC for one of their
regular meetings in March.

Thanks,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner 11

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637
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